Maysville, Mo.
August 13, 2018
Meeting of the DeKalb County Commission

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee, West District Commissioner Kyle White and County Clerk,
Melissa Meek. Absent Presiding Commissioner, Harold Allison

West District Commissioner, Kyle White led all in attendance in prayer with all reciting the Pledge of
Allegiance. Office holders and employees attended the prayer and pledge this Monday morning.

The Commission welcomes any and all to the openings of their Commission meetings.

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to accept the agenda as presented with West
District Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. Motion carried. West District Commissioner, Kyle
White to approve the minutes for the August 6™ meeting with East District Commissioner, Garry McFee
making the second. Motion carried.

West District Commissioner, Kyle White has meetings with Tri-County Health and Washington Township
Zoning Commission this week.

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to discuss work being done by his
department. Also discussed was a ditch in Sherman Township, equipment repairs, brush letter extension for a
patron in Adams. The Commission expressed that areas around the County is in need of mowing.

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented the statement of votes cast for the Primary Election that was held on
August 7. Melissa also wanted to thank everyone whom helped election night. This was one of the
smoothest elections she has had and was grateful for all who had a part in the process.

County Clerk, Melissa Meek presented the reports from the Department of Revenue as well as reported
Sunset was at full capacity.

The Commission approved the adjustment register.

Sheriff Andy Clark met with the Commission to discuss the LEST that passed in the primary election. He had
questions on when the County will start receiving funds as well as budget questions for 2019. County Clerk,
Melissa Meek has paperwork to send to DOR and they will send the timeline back of when the taxes would be
coming to the County.

The Commission approved accounts payable.

East District Commissioner, Garry McFee made the motion to adjourn with West District Commissioner,

Kyle White made the second. Motion carried.

The next meeting of the Commission will be August 20, 2018 at 9 a.m.



